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Gentet ,  Matthias 

From: 
Sent: 04 September 2013 17-15 
To: Planning 
Subject: 97 Haverstock 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

Firstly, I found your site very hard to navigate around, and could not find any plan pplication for 97 
Haverstock Hill (The Richard Steeles). 

I want to register an objection to the proposed development of the site 97 Haverstock Hill. This would have 
a fundamental effect on the character of the area, be the first step on the road to permanent closure of yet 
another pub and destroy the character of an iconic building. 

Regards, 
Peter Greene 

09, 09/2013 


